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News Brief
Environmental Permitting

Contact us at comments@genpgm.com

The Marathon Palladium Project is a proposed open pit mine and 
processing facility. Construction is planned to begin in 2022 and a 
13 year mine life is expected to begin in 2023.

Prior to Project construction, a Joint Review Panel (federal and 
provincial regulators) must approve the environmental assess-
ment, and several detailed environmental permits will be required. 
GenPGM is committed to keeping local and Indigenous communi-
ties informed about the Project design, potential impacts, planned 
monitoring programs and mitigation measures.
Environmental permits required for the Project will include:

· End Land Use and Closure Planning
· Fish Habitat Loss
· Overall Bene�t for Woodland Caribou
· Water Management and Discharge
· Air Quality and Climate Change

 
Municipal approvals include a site plan agreement to permit 
mining operations, and subsequent permits required for the 
construction of any Project buildings.

We look forward to sharing more details about the Project 
planning and permitting and welcome your comments. Please 
contact us with any questions or concerns at 
comments@genpgm.com

The EIS Addendum Volume 1 is available on GenPGM’s website 
and on the Impact Assessment Agency of Canada Registry 
website found at:
https://iaac-aeic.gc.ca/050/evaluations/document/137547
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